






 
From: Tyra Blew [mailto:tyra.blew@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2008 3:10 PM 
To: suehack@sunflower.com; mdever@sunflower.com; robchestnut@sunflower.com; 
%20boog@lawrence.ixks.com; mikeamyx515@hotmail.com; Bobbie Walthall 
Subject: Lawrence Freenet Support 
 
The City Commission City Hall 6 E 6th St. Lawrence, Kansas 
  
To whom it may concern, 
  
While I will be unable to attend the City Commission meeting on Tuesday January 29th, I hope 
that this e-mail can convey to you my support for universal broadband access for the city of 
Lawrence. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Tyra Blew 
University of Kansas 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Li, Yong [mailto:liyong@ku.edu]  
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2008 6:06 PM 
To: Bobbie Walthall 
Subject: support Freenet 
 
Dear leaders of Lawrence, 
 
I'm a visiting scholar of KU, Andy Li. I live outside the campus. The Freenet Internet is so 
convenient for me. I should say thank you very much to you leaders of Lawrence. You gave us 
the excellent wireless Internet. Recently, I knew that Freenet will be greatly improved in 2008. I 
think it's really a piece of good news for the residents including the kids. The kids should be 
free as they will be the future of this world and our world is information society. Everyone 
needs information through the wireless Internet and improving the wireless Internet will save 
large number of wires. So I definitely support the Freenet to be improved by our government. 
Thank you again! 
 
Best wishes! 
  
******************************************************** 
Yong Li (Andy Li) 
University of Kansas 
Dept. of Civil, Environmental & Architectural Eng. 
Learned Hall 
1530 West 15th Street 
Lawrence, KS 66045-7609, U.S.A 
******************************************************** 
  



 
From: john fackler [mailto:johnfackler@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2008 11:04 PM 
To: suehack@sunflower.com; mdever@sunflower.com; robchestnut@sunflower.com; 
boog@lawrence.ixks.com; mikeamyx515@hotmail.com; Bobbie Walthall 
Subject: Lawrence Freenet Support 
 
The City Commission 
City Hall 
6 E 6th St. 
Lawrence, Kansas 
 
 I support Freenet and universal broadband access in Lawrence. 
Thank You, 
John Fackler 
 

 
From: Danielle Vanderbilt [mailto:vanderbilts@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2008 1:50 PM 
To: uehack@sunflower.com; mdever@sunflower.com; robchestnut@sunflower.com; 
%20boog@lawrence.ixks.com; mikeamyx515@hotmail.com; Bobbie Walthall 
Subject: Lawrence Freenet Support 
 
The City Commission 
City Hall 
E 6th St. Lawrence, Kansas 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
I am unable to attend the City Commission meeting tomorrow, but I wanted to send an email to 
voice my support for one of the agenda items.  I give my full support to Lawrence Freenet's 
Freenet-Kids initiative to serve the children in our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Danielle Vanderbilt 
 

 
From: Chad [mailto:solutions@sunflower.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2008 7:43 AM 
To: suehack@sunflower.com; mdever@sunflower.com; robchestnut@sunflower.com; 
boog@lawrence.ixks.com; mikeamyx515@hotmail.com; Bobbie Walthall 
Subject: Lawrence Freenet Support 
 
 The City Commission 
City Hall 
6 E 6th St. 
Lawrence, Kansas 66044 
 



I support Freenet Kids because with the increased influence of technology in education every 
child has the right to have the same tools available for learning. 
  
Thank you, 
Chad LaFever 
Lawrence Kansas 
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